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Dear Parents, 

Many thanks for the bottles you sent in today for our summer fayre.  There will be another mufti day on Friday, 7th 

June, when HEFA would ask that you donate a jar filled with small items eg hair bands, sweets, a pair of socks, small 

toys etc in return for the children coming to school in their own clothes. Again, this is for the summer fayre. 

The children who attend the KS1 multi skills festival on Monday had a 

marvellous time. Thank you to Miss Legg for organising this. 

 

          

 

 

Foxes Class had a cake sale last week – approximately £40 was made.  Thank 

you for your delicious donations. 

 

As you know, we won the Swindon & West 

Wiltshire choir competition.  The CEO joined us in 

worship on Monday to present us with the 

second part of our prize - £100 Amazon vouchers.  

These will be used to purchase ukuleles.       

It’s Hedgehogs Toddle on Saturday – we do hope 

the weather stays warm and bright for them. 

Have a wonderful half term break – don’t forget 

to brush up on your general knowledge ready for the HEFA quiz night on Sunday, 2nd 

June. (You will need to book a table with The Red Lion directly). 

Kind regards 

Mrs Godfrey & Team 
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SCHOOL DIARY — TERM 5/6 

 
 

May 25th – Hedgehogs Toddle 

June 2nd – Quiz Night - Red Lion 
June 3rd – Start of Term 6 

June 7th – Mufti Day (filled jars)  
June 10th – Otters swimming 

June 21st – Rural Sports 
June 22nd – Warminster Choral Extravaganza  

June 27th – Year 6 Bikeability 9am  
June 29th – Summer Fayre 

July 1/2/3 – Y6 induction – Kingdown 
July 5th – Y6 Leavers’ Service – Salisbury 

Cathedral 
July 5th – Hedgehogs to join celebration 

worship 
July 8th – KS2 Author visit 

July 10th – Y2 & KS2 to Marlborough College 
July 16th – whole school performance 6.00pm 

July 17th – whole school performance 6.00pm 
July 18th – Sports Day 
July 22nd – Reserve sports day 
July 23rd – Acorn Education Trust Sports Day 
 

 
 

 

 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 
DIAMOND 

Barney 
Ben 

 
EMERALD 

Callie 
Sebastian 

 
RUBY 

 
 
DIAMOND = SOLVING PROBLEMS 
SAPPHIRE = KEEPING FOCUS MONSTER DISTRACTION 
EMERALD = RESILIENCE/PERSEVERANCE 
RUBY = SUPPORTING OTHERS 
 
 

Maths Passports 

 
AFRICA : Kenya – Ashton 

 
Bronze Award: 25 stars – ‘above & beyond’ 

Millie H 
India 

This term’s Christian value: Creativity  

Great things are not done by impulse, but a series of small things brought together.    Vincent 

Van Gogh 

Each class has been sharing creation stories from different cultures.  

We have also been working on our ‘Vision Vessel’ and creating an art piece to explain how the 

school community works together and what we would all like to achieve on our journey through 

Heytesbury CofE Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

Badgers & Foxes interview staff to 

understand their roles in our school. 
Foxes use marbling to make the 

planets for our vision vessel picture 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning Corner 
 
Badgers:   
 
The main focus in Badgers has been our Vision Vessel.  In maths, Y5 have been learning about perimeter and area, 

how these are measured and how to calculate or count values. They will be going on to investigate volume next. 

We have learned four chords in ukulele lessons and Mrs Bourne is extremely proud of the whole class who are now 

sounding rather good.  

Foxes: 
 
This week across the school, we have been learning about our vision vessel and learning how all the different parts 

represent our school. Foxes class really enjoyed joining Badgers to interview Mrs Burnard and Mrs Bligden to find 

out exactly what their roles are. We have also made our own rockets to represent the school by using junk 

modelling.  

In English and RE we have been thinking about our value of creativity and have be en learning the Hindu story of 

creation. We have acted out the story, and retold it within our writing. We also thought about the similari ties and 

differences between the Hindu and Christian creation stories.  

 

Otters: 

This week, Otters have been writing books about a world trip. The year 1s used capital letters for days of the week 

and names of places.  In maths, Year 1s added and subtracted 2 and 1 digit numbers deciding on the operation 

themselves. EYFS have been working on individual maths targets based on their maths passports. In the 

afternoons, we discussed parts of our vison vessel, thinking about where we want the rocket to take us in our 

learning and who would man the rocket to help us with our learning. We all made split pin astronauts and labelled 

rocket ships. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Kyle 

First Aider Required 

For insurance purposes, HEFA 

(Heytesbury Education Fundraising 

Associat ion) must have a medically 

t rained first  aider on site at the summer 

fayre – 29th June.  Would you be able to 

help? If so, please speak to Simone 

Bennett or Mrs Lock. 

 


